VICTORY!

STAFF PRESSURE MOVES CCSD TO
REVERSE UNSAFE DIRECTIVES

After weeks of relentless fighting, our union members from the Education
Support Employees Association (ESEA) and Teamsters Local 14 have
successfully pushed the Clark County School District and the principal of
Western High School to rescind their unsafe directive that sent custodial
workers to work on private property—a decision that jeopardized staff
safety.

This win goes beyond our custodial team to all union members at CCSD.
Let’s be clear: This reversal was not just handed to us; it was won through
the persistent, and collective efforts of our dedicated ESEA and Teamsters
Local 14 members.

This victory is a testament to the power of collective action. When we stand
together and push for change, we can protect our rights and win real
change. Thank you to everyone who stood united in demanding the respect
and safety we all deserve.
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